November 11, 2023

NOV 1 3 2023
CITY OF HARTFORD

Hartford City Commission,

This letter is to express my interest in serving on the Hartford Fire Board. Having spent 10 years on the Hartford Fire Department, I believe that I would be a unique and valuable addition to the board. Please give my desire to serve on this board your thoughtful consideration. Thank you.

Sincerely, Eric Germinder 202 Oak Street Hartford, MI 49057

Email: <u>mupgerms@yahoo.com</u>

Home: 269-621-4965 Cell: 616-928-5588